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Back to Work! 
 
What we know: 
 

 The contractor has been working this week to prepare for the curb pour. Some of the 

curbs were poured today, more to do! 

 ODOT still needs to make final approval of the paving and striping plans. That should 

happen any day. 

 The block between Dogwood and Cedar is still on hold. This is to allow the completion of 

the block in front of the school. This will give them a better chance of completing that 

portion, in time for the start of the new school year.  

 The width of the lanes already feels much better than they were! 

 The 5th Street entry to the school parking lots will be closed for during the PTO sale but 

you can gain access from Dogwood Street. Be sure to stop in and see what treasure 

awaits you! 

Your patience and understanding, as we move through this project together, is greatly 

appreciated. We do apologize for the inconvenience to you all! 

You’re invited to stop by to view the plans and discuss the project.  

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Lyons City Hall.  
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